
 
 
 

Meet & Greet – Wednesday, March 30, 2022, followed by 
Annual General Meeting 
Holiday Inn 
 

In honor of the CSCA’s 50th Anniversary, for this year’s meet and greet, we will 
be serving wine, beer and sodas, as well as having hot and cold Hors d’ourves. 
 
Since this will require a head count, please send in a reservation. This can be 
done via US Mail, with this form, or you can do this through the Clumber 
Closet, 2022 National Events. 
 
You may also email your reservations to:  secretary@clumbers.org 
 
There is no charge for this, but you must make a reservation. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone there! 
 

Meet & Greet – 2022 National 
 
Name            
 

Number Of People Attending         
 

 
Please return this form to: 
 
Trish Gregory 
CSCA Secretary 
2308 Summerbreeze Ct. 
Rancho Cordova, CA 95670 
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